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I am writing in support of LC 19.  Oregon needs strong cap and invest legislation if we are to
ensure a future for the next generations.  There is no time left to waste; climate change is
already proving to be worse than many models projected.  As a retired health professional, I
do believe the science and feel it is important for general health and justice for all.

Dr.  Patricia desChene
Portland, OR


